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November 30, 2015 
File Number:  10073 
 
 
IAPMO Ventures, LLC. dba IAPMO EGS 
c/o: Shirley Dewi 
5001 E. Philadelphia Street  
Ontario, CA  91761 U.S.A. 
 
Subject: SCC Initial Accreditation of IAPMO Ventures, LLC. dba IAPMO EGS 
 
Dear Ms. Dewi: 
 
Congratulations!   It is my pleasure to inform you that the Standards Council of Canada (SCC) 
has granted IAPMO Ventures, LLC. dba IAPMO EGS accreditation to ISO/IEC 17065, CAN-P-
1500 as part of the Certification Body Accreditation Program (CBAP). Accreditation is based on 
the results of an on-site assessment conducted on 2015-09-21/23 and Witness Audits carried 
out 2015-09-24 and25 and our ballot process that was positive. 
 
Attached you will find your official accreditation report and a writable copy of your scope of 
accreditation which will be published on SCC’s website. It is important that you inform your 
account manager Carol Sychta carol.sychta@scc.ca if there be any corrections to be made to 
your scope.  
 
Shortly, you will also be receiving from our contracting department a copy of your Accreditation 
Agreement which summarizes the conditions for maintaining your accreditation, as well as, the 
guidelines and restrictions for the use of SCC’s accreditation symbol(s). Please review the 
contents carefully and return one signed copy as per the directions provided upon receipt of the 
contract. After we have received the signed Agreement and providing your account is in good 
standing, we will then courier your official certificate of accreditation. 
 
Your Account Manager, Carol Sychta, will be contacting you shortly to discuss future plans for 
your accreditation and the cycle of activities that will follow. However, please feel free to contact 
her for any questions you have about the process or other any other matters.  
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On behalf of SCC, I would like to thank for choosing SCC’s Accreditation Program.  We hope 
that your participation in the Certification Body Accreditation Program (CBAP) is a long one and 
one that brings benefit to your organization. We look forward to your support as we work to 
make this a vital and progressive service for Canada. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Chantal Guay, ing. P.Eng. 
Vice-President 
Accreditation Services 
 
cc: Carol Sychta, Account Manager 
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